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Walk in love as Christ loves you. Ephesians 5:2
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WEAR WHAT YOU WANT DAY

Last week Class Jonah enjoyed a
lovely trip out to Peak Wildlife park.
Visiting the animals and seeing them
in real life really brought their
learning to life. They have learned
about different habitats, parts of the
world where animals live and that
polar bears and penguins never
meet.

The wonderful PFA are fundraising for the local charity, Visyon.
Please join us in raising funds by bringing along £1 for non uniform
day, on Friday 9th February.

SCHOOL PATH

It has been brought to our attention that there are children climbing
the trees down on the school path, both before and after school. 
Please be reminded that this land is private and we are only
permitted to be on the path. If this privilege is abused it may result
in us having to use the road entrance on School Lane, which we do
not want to do due to safety.
Please ensure that all children stay on the path at ALL TIMES.



MAY QUEEN 

ROADWORKS  - PLAN YOUR TRIP

INDOOR ATHLETICS
Class Mary and Class Jacob both competed in the Indoor Athletics
at Congleton High School. The children worked so hard and were
excited to take part and represent Astbury School. We're really
proud of all of them - overcoming nerves and trying their best!

There are currently road works underway with more scheduled in the
coming week. 

Astbury triangle will be closed from 10am on February 7th. The Egerton
Arms have very kindly given us permission to use their car park from 3pm
onwards, so please park considerately. Alternatively, please access
school via Moss Lane and  Peel Lane

Congratulations to Flo who is this year’s May Queen, with Kendal and
Seren as attendants

LOVE MUSIC TRUST - SINGFEST TICKETS  LINK
All children in Class Jacob are involved in this group singing event in the
Town Hall on Wednesday 23rd March 12:15 – 1:30pm

Parent tickets will be going on sale on Monday 12th February at 9am. The
link for tickets is www.lovemusictrust.com/singfest-tickets

We would like to remind everyone to save the date for this year’s Astbury
May Day - Saturday 18th May, 11am - 5pm. We hope to see you all there! 



UNIFORM POLICY

PARENTPAY REMINDER

Just a gentle reminder regarding our school uniform policy. We are
already seeing that school uniform is not as consistent as it was at the
start of term, back in September. Can we therefore please remind you
that unless you have agreed exceptions, please send your child to
school wearing the correct school uniform as stated on our uniform
policy

We do have some second hand school uniform available for any
children that need them. If you would like additional sweatshirts or
cardigans, please speak to Miss Blythe or contact the office.
Alternatively, any of our school uniform can be purchased directly DP
Sportswear in Congleton.

Thank you for your support, ensuring school policies are followed and
making sure your child is dressed appropriately for school each day.

There are still each day a number of children that are not booked on
for snacks and lunches. Please can all parents ensure that they have
booked meals in advance to avoid children being missed. Thank you.

FEBRUARY HALF TERM EVENT AT NEW LIFE CHURCH
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